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	Agenda Item Number
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	Author
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	Title of Report


	Budget and Precept 2019/2020

	Summary


	Review the draft budget and agree a precept figure for 2019/2020 for submission to Cherwell District Council


	Recommendation


	To approve the budget for 2019/2020 and approve the precept at £48,350 for 2019/2020.


	Reasons for the Recommendation


	The Parish Council must set a budget each year which then forms the basis of the precept request, which is submitted to Cherwell District Council.


	Impact on Budget
	The precept request will cover the predicted costs for the year.


	Risks

	If the Parish Council does not request enough precept funds, it will have to use more of its reserves to cover its expenditure.
The Parish Council must keep in reserve, between 3 and 12 months of its precept to cover the eventuality that the precept is not paid to the Parish Council.


	Background
	The Parish Council’s Finance Group met on 13 December 2018 and reviewed the budget for 2019/2020
This also included recommending for approval, £3860 of grants for 2019/2020.
Following the review, the Finance Group recommends to the Parish Council that a precept of £48,350 for 2019/2020 is approved.  This is an increase of 2.9% from £47,007 in 2018/2019.

The Finance Group took into consideration the following:
1. increased demands for funding from external groups such as the Primary School, Cherry Tree Centre and Deddington Day Centre (all attended by Adderbury residents) as funding was not provided or withdrawn by the County Council;

2. the potential withdrawal of other County Council responsibilities which the Parish Council may have to take over;

3. the legal costs of over £6100 fighting the failed Judicial Reviews submitted by Mr Nigel Davies which have still not yet been recovered;
4. this will be no New Homes Bonus Funding from Cherwell District Council; and
5. there is uncertainty whether or not the County Council will continue to pay the annual grass cutting grant to the Parish Council.


	Supporting documents; advice, reports etc should always be attached to the report and listed here
	The draft budget is attached.




